
 

Reminder  

The next meeting of the Southern Highlands Regional Rose Society  

Wednesday 19th February 2020 

CWA Rooms, Mittagong - 10.30am   

Change of plan! 

Due to a lucky mix up we will now have the pleasure of Bruce and Lonny Raines presenting 

“Growing and Showing Dahlias”. 

Bruce and Lonny are long time exhibitors and have taken out prizes at the Royal Easter show 

as well as many smaller shows.  They have enormous expertise and anyone who loves a bit 

of colour in the garden will enjoy this presentation.  They also grow Gloxinias and will have 

some for sale after their presentation.  

                                                

 

As well as the presentation our Rose Society meeting will have a packed agenda including 

details of the March event, our contribution to a number of upcoming events and discussion 

of some new ideas.  And of course we will have the usual question and answer section.  

This year we will be making much more of the Show Bench.  So bring your favourite rose 

bloom and show it off.  Instructions at the door as you arrive.  

Please bring a plate for sharing for morning tea. Tea and coffee provided  

Jo Babb- Secretary (jo.babb@bigpond.com)  

mailto:jo.babb@bigpond.com

